City of Lake View
Work Session Meeting Minutes

January 9, 2025
6:00pm
Lake View Municipal Complex

The City Council of Lake View met in a regularly scheduled work session on Thursday, October 10, 2024,
in the City Hall located at 22757 Central Park Drive, Lake View, AL 35111,

CALLTO ORDER AND ROLL CALL:

The meeting was called to order by iMayor Adrain Dudley at 6:03 pm. Those present were:

*  Councilmember Beaulieu
*  Councilmember Hudson
*  Councilmember Celmer
*  Councilmember Rolen

*  Mayor Dudley

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS:

Reading and reviewing the following:

December 12, 2024, Council Meeting Minutes
December 12, 2024, Public Hearing Minutes
December 18, 2024, Special Meeting Minutes
MWCF-54,524.00

DEPARTMENTAL REPORTS:
City Clerk: Mrs. Witherspoon gave monthly report; Report attached.

Building Inspector: Mr. White gave monthly report: report attached.
Police Department: Chief Dennard gave monthly report; report attached.
Court Clerk: Mr. Cervantes gave monthly report; report attached.

OLD OR UNFINISHED BUSINESS:




Municipal Elections- Mrs. Witherspoon noted that Election Calendar materials were available to the
Council.

4% Annual Lake View Day (April 26, 2025)- Mrs. Dudley stated that the time was changed for the
event. It will now start at 12 noon until 4pm

Spring Clean Up: Mayor Dudley stated that Council needs to identify a day/month for participation in
the Spring Clean Up by the next Council meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:

Siren Grant Closeout: Mayor Dudley stated that on January 1, 2025, the city will issue
reimbursement for payment for the siren. The amount is $26,271.90

Tax Holiday Ordinance: Mayor Dudley stated that due to some issues with the previous ordinance,
there were some changes made. This is for this year’s participation

Garage Sale Request: Mayor Dudley introduced Ms. Shana Stewart, a resident of Tannehill Preserve.
Ms. Stewart addressed the Council regarding hosting a city-wide garage sale. Mayor Dudley stated that
a permit was required. Council members discussed the particulars of the event.

TEAMMEMBER COMMENT:

Chief Dennard: No comment

Mr. Cervantes: No comment.

Police officers Present: No comment.
Mr. White: No comment.

Mrs. Witherspoon: No Comment.
vtrs. Dudley: No Comment

MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBER BUSINESS/COMMENTS:

Councilmember Doug Beaulieu: Stated the Chief looked very distinguished in the Dress Uniform.

Councilmember Celmer: Stated that he hoped all the citizens were paying attention to the weather,
that they would stay safe and look out for each other.

Councilmember Hudson: Thanked everyone for coming out.
Counciimember Rolen: Suggested that the city get membership to PacerMonitor.

Mayer Dudley: Stated that there is information on the City Facebook page, including phone numbers
for citizens to use for services during the inclement weather. Mayor Dudley encouraged everyone to be
safe and the offices would be closed due to the weather.

NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING:




The next regular meeting is scheduled for January 23, 2025, for the Council Meeting at
6:00pm.

ADJOURNMENT:

Mayor Dudley adjourned the meeting at: 6:30 pm, Councilmember Rolen seconded the motion.

ATTEST:
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Tawana Witherspeon, City Clerk




